5/12/2016 12:35:26 PM
Fwd: 1-85 lights

She was asked this question at the GE event.
Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Nelson Acosta < >

Date: May 12, 2016 at 12:33:28 PM EDT

To: " "< >
Cc: Mary Bullard < >

Subject: 1-85 lights

Hi Brian. A couple of weeks ago we asked Gov. Haley about a majority of the street lights over I-85 being
out and she said she would look into it. The story airs tonight and | wanted to see if she had done that
and what has been discovered/done about it. Thank you.

Adrian Acosta
Fox Carolina News Reporter
(864) 444-3716

This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or
privileged information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that
any unauthorized disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you
have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and
delete it.
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